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Waban Area Council 
Thursday, June 10, 2021, 7:30 – 9:00 pm 
Zoom meeting – details below 
 
Agenda 

1. Issues from the Community (5’) 
2. Updates (10’) 

o Zoning of Firearm businesses in Newton 
3. WAC Discussions (30’ – Total) 

o Zoning Redesign (20’) 
o WAC’s role in community engagement of the Planning 

Department’s Village Center Initiative 
o Parking Space in front of Waban Library Center (10’) 
o Pedestrian Safety at the Angier School crosswalk (10’) 

4. Administrative Business (30’) 
1. Treasurer’s Report 
2. Approval of WAC Meeting minutes (April and May) 
3. Approval of end-of-year Reports 
4. WAC summer schedule 
5. WAC Fall meeting format – in person or virtual? 
6. Waban Village Day update 

5. New Business (5’) 
6. Announcements: 

 The MBTA will halt all train service on the Green Line D Branch through 
Brookline and Newton during two separate nine-day stretches in June to 
expedite track and signal replacement work. Trains will be replaced by buses 
from Riverside to Kenmore. 
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No Greenline D Branch Trains; Buses Only 
Saturday, June 12 – Sunday, June 20 

Thursday, June 24 – Friday, July 2 

 Farmers’ Market Returns at Cold Spring Park starting Tuesday, June 29 th 
1:30 pm. 

 
For more news from around the city, subscribe to the Mayor's Update and Amy 
Sangiolo's eblast 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86847520630?pwd=aHVQN2g2VUoweVVqeUgxU0JSSStC
QT09 
 
Meeting ID: 868 4752 0630 
Passcode: 700015 
  

Announcements 
 Mark your Calendar: Linda Plaut Newton Festival of the Arts 2021 will 

present over 20 concerts on 3 stages on July 10th and 11th including the 
Suzuki School Porch and the Hyde Center outdoor bandshell. 

 Waban Improvement Society is currently launching its Next 100 Years 
fundraising campaign. Please consider donating to Waban's oldest 
organization by clicking on this link. 

 The MBTA recently hosted a virtual public hearing (Thursday, April 29th) for the 
D Branch Station Accessibility Improvements at the Waban, Eliot, Chestnut 
Hill and Beaconsfield Station Stops. The public is able to view the proposed 
improvements on the following YouTube  (link). 

 Link to recording of special joint Waban & Newtonville Area Councils meeting 
focused on Guns in Newton held May 6th 
 
  

  

 


